
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date:  1/7/23
Start time:   10:14 AM, Field meeting/Frost Fly, Redwing
Present:   8 members, 0 guests

● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site.
● There is no treasurer report.
● New prospective member Tom Smith Jr. introduced himself.
● Warren Batson noted that the ORA Funfly this year will be the first weekend of June.

He will apply for the sanction for this and the Jamboree.
● Peter Jagich noted that we are in need of a Safety Officer.  Dave Simons volunteered

for the position for the Redwing field.  The position is still open for the Wallkill field.
● Peter mentioned that the paperwork is submitted for registering the fields for FRIA

status.  This includes Wallkill, Redwing, and the Aerodrome.
● Flavio Ambrosini noted that he has taken the test and applied for Contest Director

status with the AMA.
● A reminder for club members to send in their membership renewals.  No need to make

a copy of your AMA card since we are able to confirm status online.  Membership
form can be found on the club website, under the “Bulletin” page.

● Warren noted that he is working with Danny Corosa from the WRAM club to run a
building seminar this winter or early spring again like we have done in the past.

● The Poughkeepsie United Methodist church is allowing us to have meetings again,
post Covid.  We are working to start with the February meeting if possible.

● Members present enjoyed some model flying with the near perfect conditions, even if
just a bit cold.

Meeting adjourned:   10:33 PM
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini
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